
 SOUTHWEST OKLAHOMA REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION            

                      PO BOX 111, RANDLETT, OK 73562       NON-PROFIT 501C-3-C 

   September 25, 2015 

Project “Generation to Generation” 

“Soldier, have a Cup of Joe”  

Arron Karcher 

CJTF-OIR CJ35 

APO,  AE 09306 

 

Dear Aaron, 

 

I hope this letter finds you and your comrades safe and in good health. We at SORD are 

happy to share with you the gift  we received  from BED BATH and BEYOND in the form of 

Keurig Coffee Cups. 

 

Enclosed in each of the four packages we sent to you and your comrades are approximately 

120 Keurig K cups. There were 3 different donors that contributed toward the postage needed 

to send these packages to you. Two  were past Vietnam Vets, Retired Army Sergeant James 

May, who is on my left, and the gentleman on the right is Larry Wayne Clariday, who served 

in Vietnam as a communication officer and then later served in Washington DC at  the 

Pentagon. The third donor is Shirley G. Smith, whose deceased husband served in the US Air 

Force during the Vietnam War.   

 

We are very glad that you called me about your desire and need. As you know, we in 

Oklahoma are quite honored by young men such as yourselves who serve and protect our 

nation. We are happy to help you in any way we can and please ask anytime. SORD’s 

corporate office is located  just 13 miles North of Sheppard Air Force Base, 35 miles SW of 

Fort Sill and about 70 miles SE of Altus Air Force Base. This combination  makes SW 

Oklahomans big supporters of the Military. 

 

God Bless and God’s Speed, 

 

 

Robert Allen Smith, 

President 

http://www.sordriversprings.org/images/logousa.p

